
Dear Supervisor Demayo and board members, 

 

Regarding upgrading  the sewer plant in Swan Lake I feel this is of great importance for the town 

economy. 

It is essential to participating in the current housing boom bringing back middle class families. 

 

It will additionally bring jobs to the town which will in turn generate significant tax revenue. 

 

It makes solid sense to make the repairs now considering that at the meeting it was brought to our 

attention that every 35 years we must upgrade to stay in compliance with the DEC. 

We have a very attractive interest rate and since prices are only going to go up, it simply makes sense to 

do it now. 

 

For inspiration you may look at the thriving town of Bethel which has better invested in infrastructure 

and is doing very well. 

Definitely we have good reasons to enhance the beautiful Swan Lake! 

 

Best regards 

Efraim Reiss 


